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                  21/321 

Mr Tom Duncan 
Clerk 
ACT Legislative Assembly 
tom.duncan@parliament.act.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Mr Duncan 
 
Thank you for your letter of 20 April 2021 providing Petitions No 10-21 and 11-21 lodged by  
Ms Joy Burch MLA and received by the Assembly on 20 April 2021, regarding the development at 
Chisholm Village shops.  
 
I note that related petitions 19-19, 22-19 and 12-20 have previously been received by the Assembly.  
 
The recent proposed development at the Chisholm Village Shops has included Development 
Application (DA) 201935300 which involved two separate public notification and representation 
periods.  
 
Many community members have expressed their views to the Government about the proposed 
development for the Chisholm shops. In considering matters including feedback received, I have 
declined the developer’s request for direct sale of a parcel necessary for the proposed development.  
 
The Government is not involved in the operations of private leases at Chisholm Village Shops. 
However, in response to the current petitions, the Government recognises and has considered the 
many community representations and concerns with the proposed development. Any future 
government involvement with the Chisholm Shops will have regard to community concerns.   
 
  



Thank you for providing these petitions to me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mick Gentleman MLA  
 
 
 
CC: 
LAPetitions@parliament.act.gov.au 
 
janice.rafferty@parliament.act.gov.au 
 


